SHOW CHOIR ANNUAL END OF YEAR BANQUET

    The end of the year banquet has been scheduled for Tuesday, May 1st.  It will be held at the Receptions Banquet Hall on Loveland Madeira Road at 7:00 pm.  Due to the number of students this year, it will be first come as there is a capacity limit at Receptions.

    We hope you all can attend, it is a great way for everyone to get together and share memories from the year and for the students to have a chance to be all together in one place again.

    Due to the problem of many last minute add ons which causes problems for the venue, we have an absolute deadline of April 20th to turn in your registrations.  Payment must be made when you turn in the registration.  After that date we will no longer be able to accept reservations.  We will be turning in our final numbers to Receptions at that time.  Forms can be turned in to Mr. Miller or Mrs. Jackson at the middle school and to any of the directors at the high school.

[bookmark: _GoBack]    The cost this year is $15.00 for show choir members and $20.00 for family members.  Please fill out the bottom portion of this form and turn it in with payment by April 20th.   Checks are to be made out to Loveland Music Boosters.


Show Choir member’s name (s)  ____________________________________
Number of show choir members attending: ___________________________
Number of family members attending: _______________________________

Total Amount due and submitted  $__________________

Thank you and hope to see all of you there!
